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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are happy to confirm our sports day events will take place on the following days:- 

 

16th June  Nursery and Reception 

17th June  Year 4 

18th June  Year 1 

21st June  Year 3 

22nd June  Year 5 

23rd June  Year 2 

24th June  Year 6 

 

Unfortunately due to guidance we are continuing to follow for schools, we will not be able to allow parents to 

attend, so as to avoid large gatherings of people. But we will be capturing the day and uploading photographs 

onto our Twitter page. We do have your media permissions already, however if anything has changed, please do 

let us know. 

 

We are disappointed that we are not able to welcome parents onto the school grounds for these events but we 

are committed to keeping the safety of the children and staff paramount at this time.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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